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Distribution Grievance No. 46-139-89-55
Review Committee File No. 1715-91-3

Pursuant to Mr. Darrel Mitchell's letter of September 12, 1991, it has been
determined'that the Company is in compliance with the provisions of 88-104
by having two positions in the Customer Accounting Department covered by
the Physical Agreement.

William J. Eddy
Ronald A. Morris
James K. Randolph
David J. Bergman

Patrick S. Nickeson
Fred H. Pedersen
Arlis L. Watson
Roger W. Stalcup
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Ms. Lisa Bates
Industrial Relations Department
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
215 Market St.
San Francisco, CA 94106

After further review ofAd Hoc Case Number 91-21 in conjunction with
the agreed to "floor numbers" for the administration of letter
agreement 88-104, it appears the Company is in compliance with the
provisions of 88-104 by having two positions in the customer
accounting department covered by the Physical Agreement.

Accordingly, there is not an issue to be addressed in Ad Hoc
negotiations and the case is remanded to the Review Committee for
final disposition.

Sincerely,

~
Darrel Mitchell
Senior Assistant
Business Manager

cc: Roger Stalcup
Dorothy Fortier
Kathy Maas
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Jack McNally
Business Manager

Howard Stiefer
President


